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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Friday, 21 December 2018 1:48 pm

To:

Subject: Merry Christmas from Eden Park

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Merry Christmas from Eden Park 
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Just a short note to wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a safe 
and prosperous New Year. 
 
It has been a memorable year at New Zealand’s national stadium with plenty of 
highlights. 2018 saw the country’s inaugural day-night cricket test under lights, sell-
out performances at both the Bledisloe Cup and the All Blacks v France test, an 
electric performance from the Black Ferns, Auckland Rugby’s seat-gripping victory 
in the Mitre 10 Cup, our inaugural ‘An Eden Park Christmas’ community carols and 
some four legged action with our April Fool’s ‘Eden Park Lamb’ initiative. We even 
saw 11 world records broken at the T20i between the BLACKCAPS and Australia! 
 
It is a real privilege to be CEO of the Park – we have an excellent team and some 
exciting initiatives planned for 2019, so I am certainly looking forward to the year to 
come! 
 
As always, if you have any ideas or general feedback, we would love to hear from 
you. 
 
Thanks for your ongoing support of Eden Park, I wish you and yours a relaxing, safe 
and happy festive season. 
 
Regards, 
 
Nick and the Eden Park team. 
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